

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 15th July 2022

Year 5

Today we said goodbye and good luck to our amazing Yr 5 children. It has been a delight to see them grow over the years, some from Reception and others who joined us further up the school. They are all ready for the next exciting chapter in their lives and we hope they do their best and follow their dreams no matter how big or small.



PE Days

In September the children should come to school in their PE kit on their 'PE Days' which are as follows:

Year 1 & 2 - Wednesday & Friday

Year 3 & 4 - Tuesday & Friday

Year 5 - Friday (they will need their swimming kit on Tuesdays)

Statutory Free School Meals (means tested)

Families receiving certain benefits may be eligible for Free School Meals. Please follow the link below to apply:

Even if your child receives free meals currently because they are in Reception or KS1 it is still worth applying as receipt of Statutory Free School Meals may attract other assistance in school such as free milk, help with the cost of school trips etc.



Good Luck Year 5 - be amazing!

